
INFORMATION FOR PARENT’S – Commencing Monday 8th March 2021 

 

Children are to arrive at the following staggered times:  
 

Parents to enter via car park gate when dropping off and picking up children and then leave via the 
pedestrian gate, creating one-way flow. The back gate will remain closed for now. 
 

Drop off 
8.45 am   Class  4 and 5 – to use the door at the back playground 

8.50 am   Class 3  - to use the door in the hall 

8.55 am   Class 1 and 2 – to use classroom doors as before 
 

Collection 
3.05 pm Class 1 and 2 

3.10 pm  Class 3  

3.15 pm  Class 4 and 5 
 

It is important that parents stick to these times.  Siblings should arrive with their younger sibling, ie a 
Year 6 child would arrive at the same time as their Year 1 sibling.  We have asked that only ONE 
parent comes and where possible not to bring in children not at the school.  
 

Parents will be directed where to go on the first two days by members of the senior leadership team. 
It is important that face coverings are worn when on the school premises.  We must ask that face 
coverings are put on before you enter the school grounds and not removed until you have left the 
school grounds.  
 

Clothing  
We are expecting children to wear full school uniform, apart from the days when they have PE (see 
rota below) when they will need to attend school in their PE kit, including a warm school track suit or 
a blue track suit 

PE Rota 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Class 3 Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 5 

Class 4 Class 5  Class 2 Class 1 

    Class 4 

WELLY WEDNESDAY’S 
 

  Wednesday   

Commencing Wednesday, 10th March until Easter Class 4 and Class 5 will be taking part in Welly 
Wednesday.  Could the children bring their wellies and wear appropriate clothes for the weather, 
old joggers and warm leggings are ideal to bring in a plastic carrier bag for muddy days. 

Additional Information: 
 

Class 3 will now have a designated play area on the playing fields, could we ask if they can bring 
wellies, to leave at school for when the grass is wet. 
 

The school will be kept well ventilated, please be mindful to send the children in warm clothes on 
cold days ie: tights under trousers, ‘skins’ or T-shirts under their uniforms.  


